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ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE 

TO THE BOARD 

JUnt3 30, 1957 

Gentlemen: 

Some thought is being given to the question whether it would 

be advantageous to adopt. a questionnaire form for the purpose of 

o1Jtaining information from persons named ,'J..S refco:rences l:y appli-

cant:3 for positions with the Board 1 s or·ganization c,nd from their 

p:r·evious employers. In the event your bank uses such a form it 

w:ill be appreciated if ;you will send the Board a co_py, together 

w·i th any commentr:; or suggestions regarJ.ing its use based on your 

experir:mce. 

In this connection, p:.ease indicate whether you have been able 

to o1-1tain more prompt replies and more satisfc:.ctcry information 

through the u ~>e of questionmdn~ forrr,s and whether in other respects 

you hr~ve found the use of such forms to be more economical and ef-

fich:nt than signed typewri tter. co'Ilrrnmics·cions. 

L. P. Bm:;her~, 

Assistant SecrntDry. 
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